
 

 

 

August 25, 2022 

 

Linda Bridwell, Executive Director 

Kentucky Electric Generation and Transmission Siting Board 

P.O. Box 615  

Frankfort, KY 40602-0615 

 

Re: Case No. 2021-00481 

Ordering Paragraph 8 filing of Notice of Approval 

  

Dear Ms. Bridwell: 

 

Pursuant to ordering paragraph 8 of the Commission’s May 4, 2022 Final Order approving 

the acquisition of Kentucky Power Company by Liberty Utilities Co., Liberty hereby provides 

notice as of the following approval: 

On August 25, 2022, the Federal Communications Commission issued its acceptance 

of the Transfer of Control of certain FCC licenses from AEP/Kentucky Power to 

Liberty Utilities.  These licenses were not part of the FCC transfer-of-control 

application that was accepted by the FCC on June 8, 2022.   Confirmation of the 

FCC’s recent acceptance is available at the following link: 

https://wireless2.fcc.gov/UlsApp/ApplicationSearch/applMain.jsp?applID=13570035 

  

 

Please contact me if you have any questions. 

 

Sincerely, 
STURGILL, TURNER, BARKER & MOLONEY, PLLC 
 

 

 

      M. Todd Osterloh 

 

https://wireless2.fcc.gov/UlsApp/ApplicationSearch/applMain.jsp?applID=13570035

